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June 4, 2022 

State of Nevada Certified Court Reporters Board  
Dan Waite, Esq., Chairperson  
Heidi Konsten, Vice Chairperson  
Peggy Elias, Board Member  
William C. LaBorde, Board Member  
Lisa McGrane, Board Member  
Debbie Uehara, Executive Secretary  
5135 Camino Al Norte, Suite 270  
North Las Vegas, NV 89031  
nvccrb@gmail.com  

Re: Nevada Court Reporters Association 2022 Virtual and In-Person Seminars 

Dear Esteemed Members of the NVCCR Board,  

The Nevada Court Reporters Association will hold one (1) in-person seminar at the Wild West Roundup Court 
Reporter & Captioner Convention August 26 – 28, 2022, and one (1) virtual seminar in October of 2022. We 
would kindly ask that the NVCCR Board approve seminars fulfilling the requirements for continuing education 
for licensed court reporters as set forth in NAC 656 and NRS 656, as well as Nevada Rules of Civil Procedure.  

The following is a synopsis of each presentation:  

POP QUIZ – Forty (40) questions presented in a variety of ways, from multiple choice to fill-in-the-blank, 
subject matters taken directly from NRS, NAC, NRCP, and the laws governing court reporting in the state of 
Nevada, followed by an open discussion on each of the questions.  

The pop quiz format will be presented at both the virtual seminar and the in-person convention. 

DISTRICT COURT JUDGE KIMBERLY WANKER – Judge Wanker will speak for one (1) hour at our virtual 
seminar. She will have a prepared presentation regarding the role and importance of the court reporter in the 
courtroom, how COVID has affected and changed things, the importance of the court reporter to the appeal 
process, as well as answer any questions from attendees. 

The total number of continuing education credits that we are requesting to be approved for the specific Nevada 
law credits will total one (1) credit hour for each one-hour seminar. The questions will not all be repeated 
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exactly for each seminar, i.e., there will be a total of 80 questions and they will be randomly generated for each 
seminar.  
 
I would like to ask that our request for approval of these continuing education seminars be placed on your next 
scheduled meeting agenda. If you have any questions, please feel free to email me at contact@nvcra.org.  
 
Thank you in advance for your consideration.  

Sincerely,  
Amber McClane, President  
Nevada Court Reporters Association 




